
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/7/2018 9:23:54 AM
Subject: FW: VERY IMPORTANT: SCFRW SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES - APRIL 10

Attachments: 2018 SCFRW 04-10 SPONSORSHIPS.pdf

I see that you were copied on this, so I am leaving it to you to doing whatever is appropriate.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Beverly Owensby [mailto:presidentscfrw@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, February 03, 2018 9:41 PM
 
To: Kevin@kevinbryant.com
 
Cc: Danny Varat ; Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: VERY IMPORTANT: SCFRW SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES - APRIL 10
 
The South Carolina Federation Republican Women (SCFRW) will meet in Columbia on 
Tuesday, April 10, for the SCFRW Spring Board Meeting & Legislative Day. Attached are 
the SCFRW Sponsorship Opportunities for Tuesday, April 10. Please let me know as soon 
if you would like to be one of our sponsors.
 
SCFRW greatly appreciate
​your
support and for all that
​you do
for SCFRW and South Carolina!
 
 
​Best Wishes on the Campaign Trail! ​
 
 
Beverly Owensby
President SCFRW
presidentscfrw@gmail.com
Mobile: 864-590-9706
 
"The only thing necessary for the triumph of evil is for good men to do nothing." Sir 
Edmund Burke
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